

Minutes Butte-Silver Bow Board of Health Special Meeting 5 p.m., Wednesday, July 15, 2020

The special Board of Health meeting was to be held to discuss implementing a rule and health officer's order requiring the use of masks or face coverings by people ages 12 and older in all public indoor settings, to reduce the transmission of COVID-19 in Butte-Silver Bow. The meeting was canceled when Montana Gov. Steve Bullock issued a statewide directive mandating the use of masks or face coverings.

Board Secretary

Date